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To: Mr. Alex Randriamanarivo
President of Madagascar Weightlifting Federation
WFA Executive Board Member
Secretary General of Madagascar NOC

Dear Mr. Alex,

On behalf of all our colleagues in the WFA Executive Board Members as well as African
Weightlifting family we would like to congratulate you and our brothers and colleagues in
the Madagascar Weightlifting Federation for reelected you as General Secretary of
Madagascar NOC.

As we’re so proud of you, we’re sure and trusting that this valuable position is an
advantage for the African Weightlifting Sport.

Wishing you and your distinguished National Olympic Committee as well as your
distinguished National Sport the continuity of progress and the prosperity, and We wish
you continued success in your activities to the benefit of our sport.

Sincerely yours,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel Eng. Manareddin Eshelli
WFA President WFA Secretary General


